
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It was lovely to see so many of you for our parent’s consultations this 

week. If you were unable to attend, please do get in touch with your 

child’s teacher via email and we can sort an alternative. 

A reminder that costumes for our Christmas Showcase must be in 

school in a named carrier bag by Friday 6th December.  

We have noticed a few toys coming into school recently that have been brought in from 

home. Please can we ask that toys are not allowed to be brought in unless it has been 

previously agreed with your child’s teacher. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
6 x 10 = 60 
7 x 10 = 70 
8 x 10 = 80 
9 x 10 = 90 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 6th December: 
travel, camel, chisel, squirrel, tunnel, funnel, towel, tinsel, break, steak 
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Key Dates 

Friday 6th December – Visit to St Mary’s church 

Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th December – KS1 Christmas Showcase 

Thursday 19th December – Jolly Jumper Day 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

 

 


